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Dear community, 

 

We are excited to announce our 2019 Family Camp! This year, we've reserved the Waunita Hot Springs 

Ranch, a 250 acre ranch with an Olympic size geothermal pool with enough space to fit our entire group 

and a 5-star Google Maps rating. We will be there from the afternoon of July 6 to the morning of the 8th, 

and we will have the whole place to ourselves. We are excited to be able to take time together as families 

in nature, come closer as a community, and also we are planning a spiritual component as well. 

Individuals are welcome to come as well. 

 

 
 

As in previous years, the church has subsidized part of the cost, and we only ask families to pay $50 per 

person up to a maximum of $200. Children 2 and under are free. 

 

If you plan to come, please reserve your spot(s) by letting us know you are coming either in person or by 

replying to this email, and please make your payment by check or cash by June 1. 

 

Please see their website if you have any questions about the place. The ranch is located close to Gunnison, 

CO. 

  


